
 

                                            

 

 

 

 

In Literacy this half term, we have been writing calligrams and shape poems. A calligram is a word or piece 

of text in which the design and layout of the letters creates a visual image related to the meaning of the 

words themselves. We really enjoyed writing shape poems about spring. We then performed our poems to 

the class and made sure to use loud clear voices, expression and actions whilst performing.  

In Maths we have been learning about money. We have been counting money, using coins to make 

different amounts and have been adding money amounts together. We are now also working on finding 

change.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our topic for Science has been ‘Animals including humans’. We have been learning about nutrition and 

how to stay healthy. We learnt about the 5 food groups and the 7 types of nutrients. We found out that 

there are three different types of skeletons that animals can have; endoskeletons, exoskeletons and 

hydrostatic skeletons. We also looked and the human skeleton (which is an endoskeleton) and muscles. 

We even made our very own scientific models showing how arm muscles work.  

In History we have been continuing with our topic on the Stone Age to the Iron Age. In class we created 

some Stonehenge art work using pastels and black sugar paper. It is believed that work started on the 

Stonehenge around 5000 year ago, and the final changes were made in the early bronze age.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Values 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience, 

Integrity, Honesty and Trust 

 

Our Pledge 

 Listen and Learn  

 Do our best 

 Look after each other 

 Look after our school  

 

  

 

 

 


